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Dear ASPIRE Families, 

Birdville ISD had the wonderful opportunity to be awarded and participate in the Cycle 10 ASPIRE/Texas ACE grant 
administered by the Texas Education Agency and funded federally through the 21st Century Community Learning 
Centers Grant since August 2018.  Unfortunately, this grant will end this upcoming summer, June 2023.  This grant 
provides the funding for the ASPIRE program at your child’s campus. Therefore, the District will be unable to offer the 
before and after school programs in 2023-2024 as in past years to the schools listed below. 

These schools that will no longer offer ASPIRE include: 

 Haltom High School 
 Haltom Middle School 
 North Richland Middle School 
 Richland Middle School 
 North Oaks Middle School 
 Watauga Middle School 
 Smith Elementary 
 Mullendore Elementary 
 Stowe Elementary 
 Holiday Heights Elementary 

Birdville ISD has applied for the competitive grant of Cycle 12; however, the Texas Education Agency will not name the 
recipients until June of 2023.  

The district is in the process of planning afterschool tutoring sessions to replace the ASPIRE afterschool 
program.  Parents will be notified regarding the tutoring program prior to school starting.    

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Miller, Director of Intervention Services, at 817-547-5871. 

 

Jennifer Miller 
Director 
Intervention Services 
  
 

 


